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All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
Baptism of the Lord - January 13, 2019 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon William Spinks 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814)796-3023 

(814)796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: 

allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:15 AM 

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM 

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Danielle Schoenfeldt 

(814)573-8925 

dschoenfeldt@ allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board 

in the gathering space. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, 

in writing, please. 

Myparishapp.com 



 
 

January 12, 2019 –  January 20, 2019 
    

   Sat.    1/12  4:30 PM   Claire Victoria Fitzpatrick 

      (Don and Lia Ghering)    

   Sun.   1/13  9:15 AM  For the People of 

      All Saints Parish   

   Mon.  1/14  8:00 AM  Mark Borowy 

      (Borowy Family)  

   Tues.  1/15  8:00 AM  Jean Curley 

   Wed.  1/16  8:00 AM  Communion Service  

   Thur.  1/17  8:00 AM  Rev. Eldon Somers 

   Fri.     1/18  8:00 AM  Thomas Spizarny 

      (Don and Lia Ghering) 

   Sat.    1/19  4:30 PM   For the People of 

      All Saints Parish   

   Sun.   1/20  9:15 AM  Stanley and Agnes Gora 

      (Loretta Greishaw and Family) 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 
   Sunday, 1/13   Rel Ed Gr. 6-10 and Gr. 2 and Parents 10:15  

   Sunday, 1/13   1:30 PM Secular Franciscans 

   Sunday, 1/13   6:00 PM Confirmation Class  

   Tuesday, 1/15  7:00 PM Safety Council Meeting  

   Wednesday, 1/16  Communion Service    

   Thursday, 1/17  1:00 PM Companions on the Journey  

JUST SAYING  -  

The Baptism of the Lord 
On this, the last day of the Christmas season, our 
Gospel reveals to us Jesus' relation to God: the 
son of Mary and Joseph is also God's own Son. 

In Luke's Gospel, all three members of the  
Trinity are manifested here: God the Father  
in the voice, the Holy Spirit descending, and 
Jesus the Son.  
 
At the beginning of his Gospel, Luke is communi-
cating to us important information about the identi-
ty of Jesus. In the verses that follow, Luke lists the 
genealogy of Jesus, tracing Jesus' ancestry back 
to the first person, Adam, who is also identified as 
the son of God. We, the children of Adam and Eve, 
are again made children of God through Baptism. 
 
https://www.loyolapress.com/our-catholic-faith/
liturgical-year/sunday-connection/baptism-of-the-lord-
cycle-c-sunday-connection     

 The Sunday Connection provides useful background and  

activities to better understand the upcoming Sunday's Scripture 
readings, helping you to connect the Scripture to daily life in a 

meaningful way. 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

The Regular Collection for January 6th 
was $2,802.25 plus $2,650.00 from online giving for a 
total of $5,452.25. The special collection for the First 
Offering of the year (to help defray cost of the enve-
lopes) was $406.00.  
 
End of Year Giving Statements for 2018  
Thank you for supporting All Saints Parish. 
If you would like a copy of your giving statement 
for 2018 please call the parish office or email Lia at 
allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org.  
 
 
Food Pantry Quarterly Collection January 19 & 20 

The second collection next weekend 
will be for the Waterford and Summit 
Food Pantries. If you are using online 
giving you may log in and make your 
donation online. 

Thank you for supporting those in our communities 
who need extra help to feed their families. 

Mass intentions for a deceased relative or friend, in 
honor of someone, or for a special intention may be 
scheduled through the parish office. The stipend is 
normally $10 for one mass. There are several open-
ings for weekday masses; please call the office to 
schedule. You may also schedule a week for the 
sanctuary candle to burn in memory of a loved one.  

    SCRIP Cards are available year round! 
    Support this parish fundraiser by         
    purchasing yours before or after Mass  
    each weekend.   
  (Thank you Howard Johnson and volunteers!)  

HELP IS NEEDED TO TAKE DOWN CHRISTMAS 
DECORATIONS IN THE CHURCH ON SUNDAY, 
JANUARY 13TH (TODAY)AFTER THE 9:15 
MASS. EVERYONE WELCOME! 

https://www.loyolapress.com/our-catholic-faith/liturgical-year/sunday-connection/baptism-of-the-lord-cycle-c-sunday-connection
https://www.loyolapress.com/our-catholic-faith/liturgical-year/sunday-connection/baptism-of-the-lord-cycle-c-sunday-connection
https://www.loyolapress.com/our-catholic-faith/liturgical-year/sunday-connection/baptism-of-the-lord-cycle-c-sunday-connection
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  Danielle Schoenfeldt, Religious Education Leader 
  dschoenfeldt@allsaintsrcc.org  (814)573-8925 
 
January 13—Grades 6-10 Religious Ed at 10:15 AM. A 
reminder to First Reconciliation Parents to join your 
child/grandchild for class.  
Confirmation Class 6-8 PM. 
 
January 20—Grades K-5 Religious Ed at 10:15 AM,  
including First Reconciliation class and parents.  
 
January 27—Class Mass Grades 5 & 6 
Gr. 6-10 Religious Ed at 10:15 
Confirmation Class 6-8 PM. 
 
A Family Perspective 
In today’s gospel Jesus was publicly AFFIRMED by his 
Father: “You are my beloved son, with you I am very 
pleased.” As parents we can become so focused on          
misbehaviors we overlook the good behaviors. Jesus     
needed AFFIRMATION and so do our children.  
 
Child Protection and Creating Safe Environments -   
Human Trafficking and Protecting our Youth:  
Trafficking of youth is a form of modern slavery. It includes 
both sex trafficking and forced labor. Any child under age 
18 engaged in commercial sex is a victim of sex trafficking, 
even if the youth’s participation is not forced or coerced.  
Be aware of recruiting tactics. Traffickers target victims 
through social media sites, telephone chat lines, afterschool 
programs, at shopping malls, bus depots, clubs/bars or 
through friends and acquaintances. To help protect your 
child, ask questions about your child’s friends, monitor their 
computer use and know where he/she hangs out. For more 
information on protecting our youth from human trafficking 
visit: https://www.childwelfare.gov/pubPDFs/
trafficking_ts_2018.pdf   To see what the Diocese of Erie is 
doing to help maintain safe environments, visit https://
www.eriercd.org/childprotection/   

Readings for next Sunday, January 20 
IS 62:1-5; PS 96:1-2, 2-3, 7-8, 9-10 ; 1 COR 12:4-11;  
JN 2:1-11 

Plan for upcoming pro-life events in Erie, D.C. 
People for Life in Erie is organizing several important 
events in January. For more information, go 
to www.peopleforlife.org or call 814-882-1333.  
Jan. 26 at 11 AM—Erie March for Life starts at Perry 
Square in downtown Erie. 
 
The Fr. Simpson, Fr. Dwyer Council 6191 of Edinboro and 
Cambridge Springs Knight of Columbus will sponsor its 
Annual K of C Free Throw Championship at Our Lady of 
the Lake Social Center, 128 Sunset Drive on Sunday,  
January 27, 2019 at 1:00 PM. Registration & warm-ups 
begin at 12:00 PM. All boys and girls ages 9 - 14 are  
invited to participate. Sign-up forms are available in the  
Social Center Lobby or participants may register on the day 
of the event. Proof of age (birth certificate) and parent/
guardian signature are required. Contact Neil Burkell,  
chairman with questions at 734-4865. 

Parishioners and employees are encouraged to be  
cautious about sharing personal information:   
Individuals in Erie recently received an email from a scam 
artist claiming to be a member of the clergy.  The text of the 
email was “I need you to perform a quick task for me. Are 
you available?” Replies to the email resulted in a request for 
financial help. In this age when personal data can be mis-
used by scam artists, please be aware that the Roman Catho-
lic Diocese of Erie, clergy, and entities such as parishes and 
schools will never solicit your personal or business infor-
mation by any method unless initiated by you. Should you 
receive an unsolicited request (including an email) for such  
information or a request for financial assistance including 
the purchase of gift cards of any type, exercise extreme  
caution. Contact the person or entity by using official  
contact information only. Do not use contact information  
provided in the potential fraudulent request. 

Cash Giveaway & Game Night 
St. Anthony of Padua Parish Center, Cambridge Springs 
SATURDAY, JAN. 26, 2019, 6:00 TO 10:00 PM 
Free Admission! Bingo, Instant Tickets, Food, Games of 
Chance, Beverages—20 chances to win $1,700 in cash from 
$25 to $500! Tickets $5 each or 5 for $20—available at the 
door or by calling 398-4234. 
Serving Ham Dinner, $7.00 from 5:00 to 7:00 PM 

Super Bowl Sunday PIZZA & SUB SALE 
Prepaid orders will be taken through 
Sunday, January 27th; 
orders will be delivered the weekend 
of February 2nd and 3rd after mass. 
Extra forms are available in the  
gathering space. Checks should be 
payable to “All Saints Parish.”  

The proceeds of this fundraiser benefit the Second 
Harvest Food Bank. 

mailto:dschoenfeldt@allsaintsrcc.org?subject=Religious%20Education

